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My family, four generations at present, are the property "Looanga". We have been dealing with Neoen for four 
years and are very happy with the thought of having turbines on our property. 

I feel, at my age that I will be leaving a legacy for my family to continue living on a property that I have always 
called "rock & trees" which makes it very difficult to make a living with our economic market difficulties, also 
including the always uncertain weather we have been experiencing over the last ten years. 

A larger number of families have left this area over the last forty odd years that I have lived in and I see the 
turbines as being a local incentive for the community to hopefully provide a number of jobs and also attract 
more people to the area.  

Neoen has always explained the process and the progress of the development. They have always thoroughly 
answered any questions that our family has asked, and we look forward to our future with the turbines. 
 

 


